
 

 

 

Forest School – Week 5 

 

What a week! We did lots of exciting and new activities. 

 

We had a go on the zip wire. It went really fast. We had to make sure we held on tight and 

crossed our legs as we swung into the air at the end! 

 

        
 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a great first day  

 

 

 

We then paid a little visit to the 

farm. We stroked a duck and 

checked to see if the chickens 

had laid any eggs.  



 

 

 

We used tools for the first time this week. We whittled wonderful wands using a potato 

peeler. We used gloves to keep our hands safe and peeled the bark from the sticks whilst 

pushing away from us. 

       

 

 

               We then decorated them with string. 

 

 

 

Of course we also had marshmallows at the   

fire circle! We used the fire striker to make   

our own sparks.  


